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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2018 11:31 AM
To: 'Jacob Wilcox'
Subject: Extension Approval for Paco Pumps (RO320)

Jake, 
Per our telephone conversation just now, due to the coordination problems and laboratory reporting issues, I 
am in agreement that an two week extension would provide better data reporting for the recent 
investigation.  I’ve already extended the due date to December 14, 2018 on Geotracker. 
 
If I’ve not mentioned it before, please email me a copy of reports at the same time you notify me that they have 
been uploaded to Geotracker.  There is a two to three day wait period on Geotracker before they are available, 
and it helps me track incoming reports on the site. 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Geologist, PG, CEG 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist  
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax: 510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
 


